 

 
Announcement on the passing
Of
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth ll

Wentlooge Community Council is saddened to hear that Her Majesty the Queen passed away on 8th September 2022.
The Queen has ruled for longer than any other Monarch in British history and has done so much for the union of the UK.  Since her first day following the death of her father she has worked tirelessly as our head of state.
She will be sadly missed not only in the UK but around the world and remembered in history for all her dedication and hard work. 
Due to the mourning period for the Queen, Wentlooge Community Council has postponed their meeting which was due to take place on Tuesday 13th September 2022.
Our deepest sympathies and condolences are with the Royal Family at this time.







Date of notice – 9th September 2022

